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from the president...
Hello to all of our Valley Viking family!

This is what we’ve been waiting for - footy is finally back, and our club is getting a 
little closer to normal. A huge shout out to all of our wonderful family of 
volunteers & supporters who got us through this toughest of times. 

Saturday 4th of July was the start of the our senior women’s season with the 2 
teams playing at home in a double header, with two great wins! The Sub Juniors 
also had their 1st hit out of the year on Sunday 5th July with 11 teams competing 
this season. All other footy started the following weekend of the 11th with junior 
boys and senior men playing at home also. Junior girls, junior Boys and C Grade 
men kicked off their season on Sunday 12th.

Over the past few weeks there has been a lot of work going on around the club.  I 
would like to thank the sponsors & volunteers who have generously donated 
products or their time to assist with the upgrades, which will benefit our players, 
supporters and spectators for years to come. We now have new fencing and 
overhead heaters under the verandah in front of the clubrooms for your viewing 
pleasure, as well as upgrades to the time-keeper and coaches box, change rooms 
and new carpet in the gym and clubrooms.

I would like to thank the members and supporters who have been very patient 
with all of the stage by stage restrictions during this period. It’s now all been worth 
it as there is a return to play, so with that we hope to see you all at the club 
supporting our teams anyway you can. Please remember to continue social 
distancing and follow all the rules set by the government when attending games 
or being at the Club.

PAST PLAYERS, LIFE MEMBERS AND SPONSORS DAY 
Please note, due to COVID-19 restrictions and social distancing rules, we are 
unable to provide an official event for our annual Past Players, Life Members and 
Sponsors day during our home match against Reynella FC this year.

We still look forward to welcoming you to watch the matches on the day, and 
plan for our usual event next season! The Committee appreciates your 
understanding during this tricky time.

#respectallfearnone

http://hvfc.com.au/management-committee/


Humm Payment Plans

Valley Vikings Netball Club prides 
itself on being a community club, 
where all members and skill levels 
are welcome!

HVFC are excited to be able to offer parents and players an option of a 
payment plan for registration fees and merchandise in Season 2020.

Payments plans are offered by Humm and work in a similar style to AfterPay, 
where users can pay fees or purchases in installments, and do not pay 
interest and pay no further fees!

To arrange a Humm payment plan please  
contact Memberships Manager Robyn Cook 
at hvfcmembership@outlook.com or come into the  Club on training nights 
to get set-up!

sponsor spot

We once again thank 
our fantastic long-term 

Major Sponsors, 
Lonsdale Paints and 

Harcourts Tagni.

We're so happy to have 
these amazing sponsors 

back on board for 
Season 2020. 

If you have any 
household and 

automotive paint 
needs, be sure to go 
and see Steve Turner 

and the team at 
Lonsdale paints!

For all your real estate 
needs, make sure Joe 

Maiorana and the 
team Harcourts Tagni 

are your go-to!

Valley Vikings 
Netball Club
Valley Vikings Netball Club are 
seeking players for the upcoming 
Summer season! 

All are welcome to trials on 
Sunday, August 23rd and 30th 
from 9am,  atHappy Valley Sports 
Park on the courts between the 
soccer pitch and the BMX track.

https://www.lonsdalepaints.com.au/
https://tagni.harcourts.com.au/


congrats!

2020 fees update
Fees have been changed due to the change in our season. Please note all players 
MUST BE FINANCIAL and pay at least $50 to be covered by our insurances. We 
have two preferred payment method as follows:

1 - Fees to be paid by EFT directly into the Club’s bank account
2 – This year, HVFC is offering a payment plan called Humm. Humm is similar to 
AfterPay but instead of dividing the amount owing by 4 it calculates the amount 
owing to be paid in 5 even fortnightly payments making it cheaper per fortnight.

If you would like to take up this offer, please download the app and then ring 
Robyn Cook, Membership Manager on 0403 007 667 or email 
membershipshvfc@outlook.com to arrange the payment plan. It takes less than a 
minute once you register!

If you have already paid your fees in full, please email either Jill or Robyn and 
they will advise you on the options for the difference in your total 2020 fees.

• Sub Junior Fees $160 (less Sports Voucher $100) = $60
• Junior Girls / Boys $220 reduced to $170
• Senior Women $275 reduced to $225
• Senior Men $360 reduced to $275

Bank Details – Happy Valley Football Club
BSB – 105186
Acc – 021556240
Reference – players name.

Jill Lillis - Treasurer
hvfctreasurer@outlook.com

online merch
Have you seen our new online merch store? 
Make sure you check it out, as we now have 
some products which are only available for 
online order!

We've also got all your favourites, so you 
can look the part, wear the Viking colours 
and show your Viking Pride as you support 
our teams in Season 2020!

Congratulations to 
Declan Maguire, who on 
July 18 played his 150th 
game for HVFC

Congratulations also to 
Jackie Williams and 
Brooke Mullen who 
became the first Senior 
Women to play 50 
games for HVFC

https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/92z2117
https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/92z2117



